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February 2016 News Flash 
2016 Newsletters will be issued in January, March, May, July, September & November. 

On alternate months a brief News Flash will be sent by email. 

 

 

Visit the Website for information on the current volunteer project. 

Second Saturday Every Month 
 

*** 

The website also has up-to-date information on Veterans at Riverview Cemetery 
including Find-a-Grave Memorial pages. 

*** 

Capital Campaign Update: We are just $8,507.00 short of the 

50K Longwood Foundation Challenge Match – There is still time to donate! 

*** 

Next Volunteer Project: February 13, 2016 from 9:00am to Noon 
Meet at the Mausoleum 

We will clear graves of holiday decorations & take apart wreaths for recycling.   
This is a great outdoor activity for families and school teams. 

 Please bring canned or boxed food to share with our neighborhood food cupboard. 

*** 

With gratitude for everyone who is part of this large circle of care, 

Lee Anderson, Tedd Cocker, Mary King, Kate Wilhere, Debbie Dodd 

(FHRC Board of Directors) 


